

40 W. Route 130 • PO Box 1516 • Burlington, NJ 08016

609-386-4900 • 215-535-1450 • Fax: 609-387-3576

"Recipient of President's Award" '98 & '99
"Recipient of the Chairman's Award" '95 & '96
"Recipient of the Partner's in Quality Award" '96
"Recipient of the NaceAward" '90,'93, '95, '96 & '97

January 16, 2002

Mr. John Otto President PennValley Constructors 1707 S. Pennsylvania Avenue Morrisville, Penn 19067

Dear John,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the tremendous job you and your company did in completing the construction of my new Quicklane. Everyone in your organization was helpful and cooperative. I would especially like to thank two of your employees, Mike McCormick and Richard Traynor who worked very close with me with all the change orders, assuring me that I would get what I wanted. The project came out perfectly

I do look forward to working with you and your team again as we complete the development of our property in the next year or so.

Dennis J. Zawalic

President

Yours truly.